Fund Launched for Saltash War Memorial

Saltash Town Council discovered that some names might be missing from Saltash Borough War Memorials.

Thanks to the dedicated efforts of Mr. Peter Clements, a member of the public, a comprehensive list of these missing names has been complied and verified by the Town Council Borough War Memorial Working Group.

Historically, War Memorials have been funded by public donations. In this spirit, Saltash Town Council are launching a 'Crowdfunder' campaign to invite the people of Saltash and beyond to contribute to the creation of a new War Memorial in the town.

The funding will be used to create two new memorial benches which will be installed besides the existing Borough War Memorial by St Nicholas and St Faith Church, opposite the Memorial Peace Garden and will display the previously omitted names.

The Town Council's aim is to ensure that the phase "We Will Remember them" includes every individual known at present, from our town who deserves to be honoured.

Visit the Town Council's Crowdfunder page to find out more and to donate. Please spread the word so everyone gets the opportunity to donate if they wish.

www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/saltashborough-war-memorial

